
CITY OF ATLANTA. 
December 22, 1969 

Mr. w. Graham Claytor, Jr. 
President 
Sout hern Railway System 
Washington, D.c. 20013 

Dear Mr. Claytor: 

Ivan Alle n Jr., M a yor 

J. C. Johnson, Director 

A.ttached is a positiQn paper by the City of Atlanta on proposed 
Southern Railroad property acquisitions in the Atlanta Model 
Cities area. This paper ~epresents a consensus of opinion by 
city agency officials that would be immediately concerned with 
any r~ilr pad expansion plan$~ · 

We trust that a bene~icial working relationship between the 
Rail r oad and the City will emerge as a resul t o f thi s clear­
cut statement of our position. 

Johnny c. Johnson, Exec. Director 
Atlanta Model Cities Program 

Collier B. Gladin, Planning 
Director, City of Atlanta 

Jack c. Delius, General Manage~ 
of Parks and Recreation, City of 
A.tlanta 

Sincerely" 

Ja.m,.:=s B . Pilcher , Associate 
City Attor.1ey, City of 
At\anta 

Howard Openshaw, Director of 
Red9velopment, A.tlanta 
HO\:.sing ·Authority 

---·--- --------Ra/ A. Nixon, Director of 
Public Works, City o f Atlanta 




